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Thank you Mr. President,
Bulgaria welcomes the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina. We thank for the comprehensive presentation of the national report which gives a detailed assessment of the efforts of the government to improve the level of protection of human rights in the country.
Bulgaria notes with appreciation Bosnia and Herzegovina’s commitment to international criminal law through its continued support for the International Criminal Court and the implementation of the provisions of the Rome Statute into domestic law.
We take note of the concern of the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination (CERD) and of the Human Rights Committee (HRC) about manifestations of hate speech and intolerance as well as racist attacks, including persistence of discrimination targeting different ethnic, religious and social groups. In this regards, we would like to know what progress has been achieved and what measures is the Government of Bosnia and Herzegovina taking to address this issue. What is the state of play of settling the required mechanisms and what steps will be undertaken to provide legal framework in the national criminal law against hate crime and speech as well as racial and ethnic-based discrimination?
Finally, I would like, Mr. President, to thank the distinguished delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina for the excellent presentation of their national report as well as for the constructive participation in the UPR. 

Thank you Mr. President 
